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Dear Belvedere Family, 
 
We are pleased to announce that our first Zoom Introductory Workshop, taught by Noah Ross, will be 
held Saturday, August 15 from 10 am to 3 pm. 
 
This will be a professional program and appropriate for any guest, including your blessed Tribe members, 
friends, neighbors, professional contacts, clergy, 2nd gen and college students. There will be 2 sessions 
(10-12 and 1 – 3) with a break for lunch. There hasn't been a workshop in some time so don't miss it! If 
you are interested or have some guests to bring, please contact Noah at noahross72@ gmail,com as soon 
as possible to reserve your spot. 
 
We will have a staff training at 9 am that day for staff and spiritual parents. 
 
Here is the content below, please share this with your guests: 
 

Saturday, August 15, 2020 

 
Our one-day workshop is a life-changing introduction to the 
Unification Principles. 
 
We'll be answering important questions about the purpose of human 
life, your true potential, spiritual growth and the future of our planet. 
You will gain important tools to uplift yourselves, your relationships 
and your community. Join with the many who have found this to be 
the most important experience of their lives. Contact Noah Ross for 

more info and to reserve your spot now -- 
 
There will be two Zoom sessions – 10am -12 noon and 1 - 3 pm. 
 
To reserve a spot for you or your guest contact Noah at noahross72@ gmail,com 
 
Click to email Noah 


